

oc > い ib L く こん らんしょう いっぱい Nunavunmi Anngutighatigut Aulapkaijitkut Katimajiat Nunavut Wildlife Management Board

ለചላርልሮው >>L៩ናቃ ላጭያበርጋን ላጋናበርኦቃዮና ልቃልና የኦንዚታን የተገነ የነገር የኦንዚታን የተገነበ ነው። አንተር ተጠመመር illu ilihimaniillu ilitquhiannin
Conserving wildlife through the application of Inuit Qaujimajatuqangit and scientific knowledge

February 8, 2007

Joe Adla Kunuk Chief Executive Officer Nunavut Tunngavik Incorporated

Re: Requested extension to prepare a response submission to proposals from the Government of Nunavut for Muskox Total Allowable Harvests and related limitations

Dear Mr. Kunuk:

Thank you for your letter dated January 24th 2007, requesting a thirty-day extension for Nunavut Tunngavik Inc. (NTI) to file a response submission for Special Meeting No. 12 (Session C) of the Nunavut Wildlife Management Board (NWMB or Board). The proposed response submission from NTI is with respect to Muskox documents filed by the Government of Nunavut (GN) in November and December of 2006.

The GN has since confirmed that it has no objections to the requested extension. In addition, the NWMB is reasonably satisfied that no prejudice would result if the Board were to grant the extension. Accordingly, through this letter the NWMB agrees to the requested extension. The original deadline for filing the response submission was 5:00 PM on January 29th 2007. The new deadline is 5:00 PM on February 28, 2007.

The Board looks forward to receiving NTI's response submission, and to NTI's participation in Session C of Special Meeting No. 12. As announced in the NWMB's November 20, 2006 letter to the GN, NTI and the Regional Wildlife Organizations, after the Board has considered all of the written submissions, it will decide how to proceed and will schedule Session C.

Yours sincerely,

Joe Tigullaraq Chairperson c.c. Simon Awa, Deputy Minister of Environment;
Steve Pinksen, Director, Policy, Planning and Legislation, Dept. of Environment;
Jayco Alooloo, Vice-chairperson, Qikiqtaaluk Wildlife Board
Phillip Kadlun, Chairperson, Kitikmeot Hunters and Trappers Association
David Aksawnee, Chairperson, Kivalliq Wildlife Board
Chairpersons, Nunavut Hunters and Trappers Organizations